
For more information please phone Kingswood Public School   
on 02 4736 4028 or Kim Martin on 0423 720 492 

Do you have a child starting kindergarten next year? 

 

Join us for a starting school playgroup. It helps provide 

a gentle  introduction to school life through play.  

 

Please bring some fruit, a bottle of water and a hat for 

your child. 

 

Parents stay with their child at the playgroup. Siblings 

can attend.  

 

Each morning there will be free play, group time and 

morning tea. 

 

Children not attending any other Early Childhood 

Kingswood Public School 

Starting School Group 

Starts  July 23rd  2019 

9.00 am—10.45 am 

Tuesday Mornings 


